

LIBRARY NEWSLETTER

This year we've had checkouts so far!



Celebrating Native American Heritage Month

In 1976 President Gerald Ford established November as Native American Heritage Month. During this month we take extra time to appreciate the culture and heritage of the indigenous people.

We have a wide collection of books written by indigenous authors who share their culture with us. These are a few of my favorites.

A Snake Falls to Earth by Darcie Little Badger

Fire Keeper's Daughter by Angeline Boulley

Trickster: Native American Tales: A Graphic Collection by Matt

Dembicki

The Marrow Thieves by Cherie Dimaline

Earn November's Button by checking out any book about family.



Request a book!

If your student is sad that we don't have a book in our library, they can request it. That's actually my favorite way of finding new books.

Students just need to fill out a short questionnaire that you can find <u>HERE</u>! It just asks for the students name, the book, author, and why they want the book. Students can request as many books as they'd like and the library will do our best to purchase them.





Tech Tool!

Because it is Native American Heritage month, we wanted to point out a cool tech tool we found! Native Land Digital

This interactive map lets you explore the globe and see where indigenous people traditionally lived. You can even find links to the tribes websites, see what languages were spoken, and so much more.

OUR HOME ON NATIVE LAND

Connecting People and Stories using Indigenous Geographies

Tanya Ruka, Matanga Késultul Pápori (Community Relationship Specialist), Native Land Digital

Rudo Kemper, Baard Member and Interim Director of Technology, Native Land Directal



Visit the Library at Lunch!

Maker Mondays - STEM Activities Creative Wednesdays - Arts and crafts Fun Fridays - Board games and Cards!